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It is extremely important to me that we manage our water and other natural resources 

in a way that enhances public health, rather than jeopardizes it. These large farms 

cause a huge amount of pollution, as well as confining animals in a way that is 

detrimental to their own health and natural needs. Please support the prohibition of 

permits to these animal feeding operations located in ground water management 

areas. 

Thank you! 


